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                                              "B. Davis Scholarship”
 
The creators of the “Student Award Search Aid” website are offering a scholarship for 2024.
 
Please visit our website at http://www.studentawardsearch.com/scholarships.htm to read about us and to apply for our scholarship.  While you’re there, please browse through the rest of the site to learn more
about applying for scholarships.
 
Our website was developed solely for the purpose of helping students locate and apply for scholarships.  We are trying to improve the students’ chances for success.  The site is free and we charge nothing for
the information or the application.
 
The deadline for applications is May 21, 2024
 
Amount of Scholarship:  $1,000
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at awards@studentawardsearch.com
 
 
Jason Rumeacher
Director
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